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First name: Paul

Last name: Lindholdt

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Great Burn Plans

 

Thanks for this opportunity to give input.

 

Please opt for Proposed Action Option A for the Great Burn Roadless area. I understand that there is a 40-year

history of recommending wilderness status for the area. 

 

Only Option A for the area guarantees critical winter habitat for species like mountain goats and wolverines, and

migration corridors for grizzly bears and other species that travel to other nearby wild areas.

 

Sincerely,

 

Paul Lindholdt <http://www.ewu.edu/cale/programs/english/english-faculty/paul-lindholdt> 

Professor of English,  Eastern Washington University, Cheney WA 99004  tel. 509-359-2812

 

 

 

 

 

 

maintain the 40 year legacy of Recommended Wilderness in the Great Burn by selecting Proposed Action Option

A for the Hoodoo (Great Burn) Roadless Area and adding the Bighorn-Weitas Roadless Area to Recommended

Wilderness status. Points to mention:

 

* Only Option A for the Hoodoo Roadless Area guarantees traditional quiet recreation opportunities, critical winter

habitat for sensitive species like mountain goats and wolverines, and connectivity for grizzly bears and other

species between the Great Burn and the Cabinet-Yaak and Crown of the Continent ecosystems.

 

 


